
Dates for your Diary 
 

13th April—Nursery am Farmer Parrs visit 
20th April—Nursery pm Farmer Parrs visit 
7th May—May Day RLA closed 
8th May—RLA reopens 
14th to 25th May—Y6 Tests and Assessment Fortnight 
25th May — RLA closes for Half Term at 3.15pm 
11th June—RLA reopens 
18th June—RLA Open afternoon. All parents are very welcome 
to experience an afternoon with us! 
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Please remember that holidays/family visits during 
term time will be recorded as an unauthorised 
absence. A fixed penalty notice (£120 per parent 
per child) may be issued.  In some cases, this may 
also trigger court proceedings. 
 

Please can we also remind parents that May is 
assessment  and SATs month. It is vital that 
your child is in school to ensure that their 

Please can we remind you that 
the wearing of correct, 

agreed uniform, including: official RLA tracksuits, black 
trainers and PE t-shirts on PE days; ties and white shirt 
(Year 6 only); and sensible black school shoes at all other 
times is compulsory. 
We will conduct unannounced uniform checks in the future 
to enforce this so that we all contribute to our uniform 
policy.  Thank you. 
 

   Our Uniform 

NASA are sending a probe towards the 
Sun and on board will be a microchip. Children are 
invited to submit their name and it will be included 
in a memory card on the flight The Parker Solar 
Probe will be a historic mission, flying into the 
Sun's atmosphere (or corona) for the first time. 
Coming closer to the sun than any previous 
spacecraft, Parker Solar Probe will use a 
combination of measurements and imaging to 
achieve the mission's primary scientific goal: to 
understand how the Sun's corona is heated and how 
the solar wind is accelerated. Parker 
Solar Probe will revolutionize our 
knowledge of the origin and evolution 
of the solar wind! 

http://parkersolarprobe.jhuapl.edu/
The-Mission/Name-to-Sun/ 

Send your name to the Sun! 

Due to the popularity of our Children Centre Breakfast Club, 
priority will be given to pre-school aged children.   
Please can we ask that all school aged children attend our 
morning provision in the dining room.  Breakfast is not 
provided during this session, however all children will 
receive breakfast in their classrooms.  Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

School Meal Parent Pay Accounts 

Please ensure you pay for your child’s meals in advance.  
Their meal account should be in credit on a Monday. If their 
account is in arrears, we can not provide them with a lunch; 
you will be asked to provide a packed lunch from home until 
the debt is cleared.  

If you require a copy of your Parentpay account information,  
please contact the office. 

Childrenõs University 

We have had confirmation that our Children's  
University Graduation will take place at 6.00pm on the 
28th June.  
Further information will be sent home nearer the time. 

Breakfast Provisions 



Easter Dance Performance.   

Our Y3 and Y4 children 

performed a very creative 

Easter dance routine in 

front of parents.   

The children worked really hard learning about the 

Easter festival whilst perfecting their routine.  Well 

done to all performers and 

to Wingz Academy for their 

choreography! 

RRT Marta 2JP Chloe 4EG Lucas 

Y6 

Ebony 

Chelsea 

 RLH Mia 2HK Kenzie 4CB Courtney 

1LD 
Sarah 

 
3KM Muhammad 5SH Billy 

Have a fab weekend! 

1LM/VG 
Sienna 

 
3MR 

Kayden 

 
5JW Brandon 

Stars of the Week— ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ . Thank you children, for your amazing !ttitude, /onduct and 9ffort. You’re all !/9! 

Sports Relief 

On Friday, 23rd March, our staff 
and children took part in Sport 
Relief by running a mile.  

Everyone had 
a great time.  
Thank you to everyone for your 
generous donations. 

hƴ t9 5ŀȅΩǎΣ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ Ƴǳǎǘ ŀǧŜƴŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ w[! 

ǘǊŀŎƪǎǳƛǘǎ ŀƴŘ t9 ǘ-ǎƘƛǊǘǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜΦ 

Reception—Tuesday and Thursday 

Y1—Monday and Wednesday 

Y2—2HK Monday and Wednesday 
    -   2JP—Wednesday 

Y3—Thursday 

Y4– Thursday 

Y5  - Monday (swimming) and Friday 

Y6  - Tuesday 

To keep our Craft Area fresh and exciting, we need to 
keep it well stocked. RLA will provide many of the 
resources but we also need items that you may be 
throwing away or recycling at home. These include.. 
V Lids  (from milk, squash, jars) 
V Small, clean boxes 
V String/wool 
V Washed food trays 
V Tubes 
V Unwanted craft items 
V Egg boxes 
V Interesting paper/foil/

wrappings 
V Anything else useful to make something! 
 

Please make sure any donations are clean and dry. 
Your child can bring them to RLA and give to a member 
of staff.  Thank you. 

wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ /ǊŀƊ !ǊŜŀ 

Nursery 1 

We have had a busy day  in the Nursery 

1 garden. The weather was so nice, we 

used paint brushes and coloured water to 

paint the fence, the blocks  and the 

tunnel .  We enjoying mixing the water 

and watching it drip as we painted.  


